
MINUTES ● CREEK MEADOWS OWNERS ASSOCIATION ● DIRECTORS MEETING 

Friday, May 8, 2020 ● Zoom Conference 

 

Establishment of Quorum  

Bryan McMurray established there was a quorum and called the meeting to order at 9:00am. In 
attendance were Board Members Bryan McMurray - President, Nancy Mader - Vice President, Lara 
Lewis - Treasurer, Resty Villegas - Architectural Compliance Committee, Cheryl Calame - Landscape 
Committee and Jaime Slade - Secretary.  

Pool Discussion 

After discussing opening the pool, safety of the residents, and current state regulations, Nancy Mader 
made a motion to prepare the pool for opening with protocols in place.  Resty Villegas second the 
motion.  The board voted three to two in favor.  


